HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Daiglen Drive, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 5RP

Tel: 01708 853000

Email: office@holycrossprimary.thurrock.sch.uk

Website: http://www.holycrossprimary.com
Headteacher: Mrs Sandra Power BA(Hons) NPQH







Wednesday, 24th April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Introduction of Holy Cross School Uniform Bank

We are looking to introduce a collection of used school uniform to create a uniform bank. In the current economic climate, with money being tight and children growing so quickly, it can be very expensive for parents to buy new summer and winter uniform, especially if you have more than one child at Holy Cross.

Quite often, clothes that children have grown out of are barely used and still in great condition. These items can be really useful to another family within the school and can help parents to save money whilst aiding the environment by avoiding unwanted clothes going to landfill.

We are therefore asking parents to start donating any Holy Cross uniform including:

- shirts/blouses
- jumpers/cardigans with logo
- skirts/trousers/shorts
- gingham summer dresses
- Nursery/Reception sweatshirts/t-shirts/jogging bottoms
- PE t-shirts with logo
- PE shorts/tracksuits
- school shoes
- plimsoles/trainers for PE

We aim to maintain the high standard of dress code that we currently pride ourselves on so please ensure that all donated clothing is clean and in good condition with no holes, missing buttons or non-removable stains.

All donations should be delivered to Mrs Yeates at 9.00am on Friday mornings. Unfortunately, we will be unable to take delivery at other times. We will advise you on a date for our first uniform bank in the coming weeks.

Thank you for your support.

With Kind Regards

Mrs S Power















